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Nineteen legislators, including Senators, Deputies and Mercosur parliamentarians, attended the IAPP 

launch in the Argentine Senate. 

 

Senator Silvia del Rosario Giacoppo emceed the event and welcomed all parliamentarians and guests. 

 

Among the speakers were parliamentarians and founding members of the IAPP staff in Argentina. In 

addition, the Continental Director of Latin America Sang Seuk Kim and UPF Director Dong Mo Shin 

gave a speech. Ricardo de Sena, UPF Secretary General in the United States, talked about the UPF Peace 

Principles. Miguel Werner, UPF Secretary General in Argentina, read the Declaration. 

 

We showed videos on the UPF and the IAPP, and we gave diplomas to all participants. There were also 

artistic performances. 

 

After the meeting, all Blessed families and members celebrated at the FFWPU HQ along with the 

international leaders. 

 

It is worth mentioning that this was an important step for the providential development of Vision 2020 in 

Argentina. 

 

 


